
SAN JOSE, CALIFORNIA HOTEL DE ANZA COLUMBIA 1370 
SAN FRANCISCO 300 MONTGOMERY STREET YUKON 6-1372 

Dec. 4, 19+7 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 

Walnutport, 
Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

We received your very interesting letter dated 

November 29, and we are happy to confirm your 

reception of Radio KEEN as set forth in it. 

And thank you for your kind wishes for Radio 

KEN and its personnel: 

Sincerely, 

UNITrZ BROADCASTING CO. , INC. 

oyd/ Farr 
General Manager 

FFiew 

WO KILOCYCLES 


